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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Well the weather may not have been glorious this half 

term but it certainly hasn’t dampened the children’s     

enthusiasm and energy.  They have continued to work 

hard and it has been lovely to see their progress continue. 

Again, we have been lucky, and generally been unaffected 

by the ongoing pandemic.  Unfortunately a number of 

schools in Cheshire East are experiencing cases and Public 

Health England are isolating whole year groups and      

siblings.  We are desperate to remain in school so if you or 

your child does have symptoms please access a PCR test at 

a test centre as soon as possible.  Please continue to use 

the Lateral Flow tests twice a week, wherever you can.    

These are particularly important in helping to keep our 

pregnant members of staff safe so please do conduct tests  

regularly, particularly if you have been away over the holi-

days.   

Whilst we want to be optimistic, Cheshire East are wary 

and we may have to review our plans for Sports Day etc.  

We will make a decision after half term and notify you 

accordingly.  Fingers crossed hospital admissions continue 

to remain low as the vaccine roll out continues! 

Have a lovely half term break in the much anticipated sun-

shine! 

Kind regards 

Mrs McLean 

 

Track and Trace 

School will continue to organise Track and Trace over the 

half term break.  Please inform us of any positive cases by 

e-mailing covid19@breretonprimary.org.uk 

LFD Tests 

Lateral Flow tests can be secured by: 

• Visiting a test centre  

Crewe local testing site - Chester Street Car Park, Crewe, 

CW1 2ER between 2.30pm – 8pm 

Macclesfield local testing site - Commercial Road, Maccles-

field, SK10 2QJ between 2.30pm – 8pm 

• Ordering on-line   

www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests 

 

Patron of Reading 

On Wednesday, Mrs Winward visited each class to explain 

her role as Patron of Reading and to launch a new book 

review competition.  Over half term, we are asking chil-

dren to film a book review and upload it to Showbie.  We 

will then use these on our school website, to help children 

might new books which they may enjoy.   

 

Non-Uniform Day 

Thank you for all your non uniform donations. We raised 
a fantastic £241.50 for Save 
the Children. 

 

New Phone Number 

From Thursday 3rd of June we will have a 
new phone number due to switching our 
broadband provider. Our new number will 
be 01270 918931  

There will be a recorded message on the old line for some 
time as a reminder. 

https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests
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Wildlife Trust’s 30 Days of Wild 

The Wildlife Trust are encouraging everyone to take part 

in a ‘wild’ activity every day throughout June.  The infor-

mation pack has been added to Showbie and you can or-

der paper copes by visiting https://

www.wildlifetrusts.org/30-

days-wild-2021-individuals-

sign 

 

 

Internet Safety 

The IWF (Internet Watchdog Foundation) has launched a 

new campaign called ’Gurls Out Loud,’ aimed to warn 

young people and their parents about the danger of send-

ing inappropriate images.  This follows a huge spike in 

number of images taken and shared sharing the pandemic.  

You can find out more by clicking on the image below.   

Parents are encouraged to T.A.L.K to their children about 

the dangers. 

• Talk to your child about online sexual abuse. Start 

the conversation – and listen to their concerns. 

• Agree ground rules about the way you use technol-

ogy as a family. 

• Learn about the platforms and apps your child 

loves. Take an interest in their online life. 

• Know how to use tools, apps and settings that can 

help to keep your child safe online. 

• Discuss and agree on privacy settings for the 

platforms and apps your child uses, and on more 

general settings for the family. 

https://www.wildlifetrusts.org/30-days-wild-2021-individuals-sign
https://www.wildlifetrusts.org/30-days-wild-2021-individuals-sign
https://www.wildlifetrusts.org/30-days-wild-2021-individuals-sign
https://www.wildlifetrusts.org/30-days-wild-2021-individuals-sign
https://gurlsoutloud.com/
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Monday 7th June – 2nd July Swimming starts for Y3 and Y4 

Monday 14th – Friday 25th June School assessment period 

Tuesday 22nd-Friday 25th June Sandbach High transition days 

Wednesday 23rd June 6pm New Starter Meeting 6:30pm 

Wednesday 23rd and Thursday 

24th June  

Sandbach School transition days 

Thursday 24th June Holmes Chapel Comprehensive transition day 

Thursday 1st July  Holmes Chapel Comprehensive Y5 Open Evening 

Bookings can be made via https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/hccs1978 

Saturday 3rd July Sandbach High School Open Morning 

Monday 5th July Reception and Y6 consultations 

Wednesday 7th July Y1 and Y2 consultations 

Thursday 8th July Y3 and Y4 consultations 

Thursday 8th July Holmes Chapel Comprehensive transition day 

Thursday 8th July Sandbach School Open Evening 4-7pm 

Friday 9th July Y5 consultations 

Friday 9th July Class Photos 

Friday 16th July 9:15-9:45am Reception Sports Day 

10-10:30am Year 1 and Y2 Sports Day 

10:45-11:15am Year 3 and Y5 Sports Day 

11:30-12 Y4 and Y6 Sports Day 

Monday 19th July Move up day 

Tuesday 20th July Last day of term 

Wednesday 21st July New Starter visits 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/hccs1978

